
 

Dates to                 

remember 

  

01.07.24 -  Book 

Fair - on for a week. 

03.07.24 - POP UK 

concerts. 

04.07.24 - Transi-

tion Day. 

26.07.24 - Last day 

of term. 

 

F O L L O W  U S  O N  T W I T T E R  @ C L O U G H P R I M A R Y  @ C L O U G H S P O R T   

 
28th June 2024 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 
 

 

Gracie-Rose & Nikhil 1DH 

Haniya & Melody 1/2GE 

Friya & James 2SP 

Ahmed & Beau 3LD 

George & Micah 3DL 

Ellie & Tahlia 4GG 

Olly & Pagan 4ST 

Aiza & William 5CH 

Ammaar & Heidi 5NH 

Aishah & Adam 6AH 

Kornel & Zoya 6JH 

This week in 1/2GE 

We have been very active and healthy in 1/2GE this term! As part of 

Sports week, we cooked healthy pizzas, challenged ourselves with 

the daily mile each day, and relaxed with different wellbeing activi-

ties. We have been learning to balance in our gymnastics lessons, 

and we have been practising for sports day during our outside PE 

lessons.  
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Transition Day - Thursday 4th July 2024 

Polling day for General Election - Thursday 4th July 

School is open as normal.  

 

Please see Mr Theobald’s ClassDojo post on Wednesday 

26th June for more information. 
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Goodbye and Good Luck 

Mr Kordemir’s VIP’s 

The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Kordemir or Miss Hartley for display-

ing exemplary behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for being kind and 

helpful to others: 
 

 Oliver 1DH   

 Zachariah 1/2GE 

 Yaseen 2SP   

 Waleed 3LD 

 Arthur 3DL   

 Rameen 4GG 

 Hibbah 4ST   

 Darcie 5CH 

 Ariz 5NH   

 Rishik 6AH 

 Bryleigh 6JH    

Next Thursday, we will be saying a very sad goodbye to 

Mrs Qureshi (year 2).  

 

Mrs Qureshi has been a Teaching Assistant at Holden 

Clough since 2012 and we thank her for all her hard 

work and commitment to the children during her time 

here and we wish her every success in her new job. 

 

We will miss her greatly. 
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If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as 

soon as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the 

absence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

Reporting Absence 

Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 17th June 2024  

1st - 6AH 96.33% 

2nd - 1/2GE 91.33% 

3rd -  1DH 90.81% 

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk
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Term Dates 2024-2025 


